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Present: Mark Barmasse, John Suprono,  Peter Villa, Kerry Comisky, Mike Filanda and Anthony DeSimone 
Absent: Dave Terry 
Other Attendee(s) Scott Clayton, Public Utilities Administrator and Ben Gilmore, Superintendent Joint 
Facilities 

1. Call to Order 
Chairman Barmasse called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30pm.  
 

1. Public Comment Re: 2023/24 Water Use Rates 
Chairman Barmasse opened the Public Comment portion of the meeting by reading the Notice of Public 
Hearing aloud. 
 

The Water Pollution Control Authority of the Town of East Hampton, Connecticut, does hereby establish a 
Public Hearing on the 6th of June 2023, at 6:30 PM. The purpose of this meeting is to consider whether or 
not the Town should adopt the proposed 2023-24 Water Budget and recommended water rates for the 
customers of the Village Center and Royal Oaks systems. 

 
No public was present.  
 

2.  Adjournment: 
Mr. Suprono made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. DeSimone and unanimously carried; the 
meeting was adjourned at 6:48 p.m.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Linda B Connors 
Recording Secretary 


